Temple Emunah Brotherhood Honors David Russell as its 2021 Man of the Year 

The Brotherhood is pleased to announce the 2021 Temple Emunah Man of the Year honoree is David Russell. He will be honored on Sunday, February 21st, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. 

David is one of the superheroes of Temple Emunah. As chairman of the House Committee for too many years to count, he has ensured there was light, heat, and water in all of the right places, and at all the right times. He made sure the Temple facility was cared for day and night. He developed a long-term strategic plan for the care of the Temple facility that guides the Board of Directors annual capital planning, and was instrumental in defining the Temple’s needs in the last Capital Campaign. 

I’ve witnessed David in action when planning for the solar project in the parking lot, and when working with Raveetal on new maintenance agreements. His institutional knowledge about our building, past agreements, and idiosyncrasies of the Temple facility is incredible. 

He and his wife Terri and their children Sara and Arielle have been members for more than thirty years. 

At the time of writing this article, we are assuming the event will be remote, but hope it will change.  Regardless, the Brotherhood plans to have all of the elements of our in-person celebrations. The Brotherhood will send updates about the event via E-mail and constant contact. In the meantime, save the date. Thank you in advance you for helping us honor David. RSVP to hepstein42@gmail.com or (781) 863-8747.

B’ shalom,
Howard Epstein, Chairman, Man of the Year Committee


